
     
 

 
BRCGS Policy Statement 

 
 
At Integrity Print, we recognise and accept our responsibilities to our customers to ensure 
the Quality, Safety and Legality of our Packaging Products and are committed at every 
level of the organisation to achieve continuous improvement in our performance and 
wherever possible improving product quality and safety.  
 
 
It is our policy to exercise due diligence, and to take all practicable measures to comply 
with the requirements of ISO 9001, ISO 14001, and where defined by the scope, the 
British Retail Consortium Global Standard for Packaging Materials. 
 
 
The commitment of this policy will be met through ensuring that all raw materials 
purchased comply with current legislation and regulations and providing all employees 
with appropriate training and understanding of their responsibilities for complying with the 
Company’s packaging safety procedures and for reporting to management anything that 
may compromise packaging safety. 
 
 
The Managing Director is responsible for ensuring continued commitment to packaging 
safety within the Company and for providing the necessary resources. 
 
 
Implementation and maintenance of the BRC system is the responsibility of the Labels 
Director who is also the Management Representative. 
 
 
This policy will be reviewed annually or in the event of significant change within the 
organisation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Managing Director        
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